Genuine Lies Nora Roberts
As recognized, adventure as well as experience virtually lesson, amusement,
as competently as deal can be gotten by just checking out a books Genuine
Lies Nora Roberts in addition to it is not directly done, you could
acknowledge even more in the region of this life, concerning the world.
We pay for you this proper as skillfully as easy habit to acquire those all.
We have the funds for Genuine Lies Nora Roberts and numerous ebook
collections from fictions to scientific research in any way. in the course of
them is this Genuine Lies Nora Roberts that can be your partner.

Eight Classic Nora Roberts Romantic
Suspense Novels Nora Roberts
2013-07-29 Her novels of explosive
suspense and forbidden romance “have
fueled the dreams of twenty-five
million readers,” raves Entertainment
Weekly. Now, prepare to lose sleep
with this addictive eBook bundle from
#1 New York Times bestselling author
genuine-lies-nora-roberts

Nora Roberts, a collection of eight
heart-stopping thrillers that explore
the dangerous side of desire: BRAZEN
VIRTUE CARNAL INNOCENCE DIVINE EVIL
GENUINE LIES HOT ICE PUBLIC SECRETS
SACRED SINS SWEET REVENGE A Manhattan
socialite living at jet-set speed
crosses a desperate man on the
run—and finds herself caught in a
deadly game that leaves no survivors.
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. . . Troubling memories draw a
renowned artist home to Maryland,
where she must pay the price for
digging up the secrets of the past. .
. . Floating from one glamorous gala
to the next, a young woman trapped in
the limelight meets a man who seems
to divine her every secret—just as
she is poised to take a daring act of
revenge. . . . And in an explosive
tale of Hollywood, a legendary
actress is ready to reveal her
darkest secrets in a tell-all memoir
that has even L.A.’s richest and most
powerful worried. In the hands of
Nora Roberts, no one is safe, nothing
is as it seems—and one novel is never
enough. Praise for Nora Roberts “A
superstar . . . You can’t bottle
wish-fulfillment, but Nora Roberts
certainly knows how to put it on the
page.”—The New York Times “A
consistently entertaining
writer.”—USA Today “[Roberts] can
make romance seem fresh and hopeful
every time.”—Time “Roberts is indeed
genuine-lies-nora-roberts

a word artist, painting her stories
and her characters with vitality and
verve.”—Los Angeles Daily News “The
undisputed queen of romance.”—New
York Post “Roberts continues to find
new and clever ways to flawlessly
fuse thrilling suspense and sexy
romance into captivating
stories.”—Booklist
Genuine Lies Nora Roberts 2015-02-05
Eve Benedict is a legend: a movie
goddess with two Oscars, four exhusbands and a legion of lovers to
her name. She knows the truth behind
every Hollywood scandal - and now
she's planning to tell all in a noholds-barred memoir. But telling the
truth can be a dangerous business,
especially in a town built on dreams
and secrets. Eve's stepson Paul
Winthrop is worried that the book
will only bring trouble. But he can't
argue with Eve's choice of
ghostwriter, the talented and very
beautiful Julia Summers. As Paul and
Julia clash over Eve's book,
they from
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also have to fight a deep and growing
attraction to each other. Struggling
against their intense feelings, they
don't realise they are also tangled
in a very dark plot. Eve has one
last, great secret to reveal - and it
will put them all in danger . . .
Sacred Sins Nora Roberts 2010
Profiling a killer known as "the
Priest," psychiatrist Tess Court
assists police sergeant Ben Paris in
trying to track him down before Tess,
who matches the profile of the
murderer's typical target, becomes
the next victim. By the best-selling
author of Public Secrets. Reprint.
44 Cranberry Point Debbie Macomber
2020-10-12 Return to Cedar Cove,
where everyone knows everybody…and
their business! But with a little
help from the townsfolk, love
connections are made. Book 4 in the
Cedar Cove series, only from #1 New
York Times bestselling author Debbie
Macomber. Olivia Lockhart is back in
town after her honeymoon, adjusting
genuine-lies-nora-roberts

to married life and eager to catch up
with her friends. Things haven’t been
the same in town since a man died at
the bed-and-breakfast. The owners,
Bob and Peggy Beldon, have no idea
why he was in Cedar Cove, or what
happened him…but they’re determined
to solve the mystery. And there’s
plenty more news: Jon and Maryellen
are planning a wedding. Also
Maryellen’s mother, Grace, has more
than her share of interested men. The
question is: who is she going to
choose? Trouble is just around the
corner… “Irresistibly delicious and
addictive.”—Publishers Weekly
Previously published
The Calhouns Nora Roberts 2014 On the
rocky coast of Maine sits a
magnificent family mansion that is
home to a legend of long-lost love,
hidden emeralds and four sisters
determined to save their home against
all odds... Courting Catherine All
hard-driving executive Trenton St.
James III had on his mind was
Downloaded from
3/17

centeronaging.uams.edu on June 25,
2022 by guest

business-making the final
arrangements to buy a run-down old
mansion on the coast of Maine. He
wasn't expecting any complications.
And he definitely wasn't expecting
anything like Catherine 'C.C.'
Calhoun. This feisty, independentminded young woman bristled at the
very thought of her family's most
highly prized possession ending up as
part of some faceless hotel chain.
And she seemed to bristle at the very
sight of Trenton St. James, too. But
all that was going to have to change,
because Trent not only wanted her
home, he wanted her, too. And he
wasn't a man who took no for an
answer A Man For Amanda Amanda
Calhoun had always been the sensible
one, forever struggling to keep her,
well...eccentric family out of
trouble. And the instant she laid
eyes on architect Sloan O'Riley, she
knew he was trouble. So this
arrogant, insufferable Harvardeducated cowboy thought he was going
genuine-lies-nora-roberts

to turn her family's beloved - and
slightly decrepit - home into a
hotel, did he? Well, she'd just see
about that... Sloan seemed a little
too interested in Calhoun family
history - their famous missing
emeralds, for instance. He also
seemed a little too interested in
Amanda. The hotel was shaping up
nicely under his oh-so-skilled hands.
But it was becoming clear that Amanda
was what he most wanted to get those
hands on...
Impulse Nora Roberts 2004 Practical
Rebecca Malone quits her accounting
firm and goes to Greece for
adventure; when a handsome stranger
approaches her, she follows her
impulse.
Just Breathe Susan Wiggs 2013-07-30
When cartoonist Sarah Moon is faced
with her cancer survivor husband's
infidelity, she returns home to
California, where she discovers that
unexpected change and an old flame
can be like a breath of fresh
air for
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both her body and soul.
Genuine Lies Nora Roberts 2009
Selected by actress Eve Benedict to
write the legendary star's biography,
writer Julia Summers delves into
Eve's past and discovers dark secrets
that some people--especially Eve's
stepson, Paul--would kill to find
out.
The Lies I Tell Julie Clark
2022-06-21 "Julie Clark has done it
again...taking you straight into the
collision course of two dynamic,
complicated women." —Laura Dave, #1
New York Times bestselling author The
new thriller from the New York Times
bestselling author of The Last
Flight! She's back. Meg Williams.
Maggie Littleton. Melody Wilde.
Different names for the same person,
depending on the town, depending on
the job. She's a con artist who
erases herself to become whoever you
need her to be—a college student. A
life coach. A real estate agent.
Nothing about her is real. She slides
genuine-lies-nora-roberts

alongside you and tells you exactly
what you need to hear, and by the
time she's done, you've likely lost
everything. Kat Roberts has been
waiting ten years for the woman who
upended her life to return. And now
that she has, Kat is determined to be
the one to expose her. But as the two
women grow closer, Kat's long-held
assumptions begin to crumble, leaving
Kat to wonder who Meg's true target
is. The Lies I Tell is a twisted
domestic thriller that dives deep
into the psyches and motivations of
two women and their unwavering quest
to seek justice for the past and
rewrite the future.
The Welcoming Nora Roberts 2020-12-08
A tale of danger and desire from #1
New York Times bestselling author
Nora Roberts, The Welcoming follows a
man in pursuit of a master criminal
risking more than his life when he
meets a woman who steals his heart.
Charity Ford’s seaside inn on Orcas
Island is a home away from Downloaded
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people seeking the simple pleasures
in life. Falling prey to a hit-andrun accident has made Charity even
more aware of how precious life is.
But what she doesn’t know is some of
her guests are not who they appear to
be. Some are involved in illegal
activities—and they’re responsible
for Charity’s near death experience.
Enter Roman DeWinter, an undercover
federal agent on a mission to bring
the criminals to justice. He failed
to protect Charity once but now he’ll
do anything to keep her safe.
Love Beyond Reason Sandra Brown
2014-12-02 Katherine Adams said she'd
never make her sister Mary's
mistakes. Mary's fairy-tale marriage
into the wealthy, powerful Manning
dynasty had turned into a nighmare of
abuse. Then, on the night her playboy
husband was killed in a car accident,
Mary died in childbirth. Now savvy,
smart, and very angry Katherine vowed
to never let a Manning, any Manning,
near Mary's child -- not even the
genuine-lies-nora-roberts

dashing, charismatic oil man who
showed up at her door. Katherine
wanted to believe Jason Manning
wasn't like his ruthless family. But
secrets and lies were part of his
heritage. And Katherine could be
destroyed by a truth she was afraid
to face...and a man she could not
resist.
92 Pacific Boulevard Debbie Macomber
2021-04-12 The small town of Cedar
Cove will always welcome you back
with open arms. Catch up with your
favorite characters and see what new
issues they face. Book 9 in the Cedar
Cove series, only from #1 New York
Times bestselling author Debbie
Macomber. Sometimes people may have
trouble admitting that they are in
love. Sheriff Troy Davis is a
widower, and he thought he was ready
to move on. His high school
sweetheart, Faith Beckwith, recently
returned to town, and it had seemed
they were going to be a couple again.
Then some misunderstandingsDownloaded
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the way. Troy has plenty else to keep
him occupied, though—like the
unidentified remains found in a cave
outside town. And the break-ins at
the house Faith just happens to be
renting from Grace Harding. And as
Judge Olivia Lockhart deals with
health challenges, the community
rallies around her. For Troy and
Faith, Cedar Cove is the kind of town
where you can fix your past mistakes
and discover what the future holds.
Previously published.
Divine Evil Nora Roberts 2011
Returning to the Maryland hometown
where her father died under
mysterious circumstances, successful
sculptor Clare Kimball finds herself
falling in love with town sheriff and
former bad boy Cameron Rafferty
before a dangerous evil from the past
returns to haunt her. By the author
of Sweet Revenge. Reissue. A bestselling book.
Hidden Riches Nora Roberts 1995-05-01
#1 New York Times bestselling author
genuine-lies-nora-roberts

Nora Roberts unveils the intriguing
world of antiques dealing, where an
independent woman discovers the price
of breathless desire—and the schemes
of an obsessed killer… Dora Conroy
has a passion for antiques—and any
other rarities she can acquire for
her quaint Philadelphia shop. A
seasoned dealer, she knows all the
tricks of the trade. But she is
unprepared for the deadly
consequences when she purchases a few
curiosities at an auction—and
unknowingly brings home a priceless
cache that makes her the target of an
international criminal. Entwined in a
reckless chase, Dora turns to her new
neighbor, Jed Skimmerhorn, a cop
who’s turned in his badge—and whose
desire for lovely Dora puts him back
in the line of fire. Fighting their
attraction while falling in love,
they find that hidden riches can have
a most ordinary façade. And that
possession can be a lethal obsession…
Born in Fire Nora Roberts 2013
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Attempting to escape her past,
reclusive glassmaker Maggie Concannon
devotes her life to her art, until
gallery owner Rogan Sweeney
recognizes her talent and offers to
help her build a lucrative career.
Lakeside Cottage Susan Wiggs
2019-01-14 Revisit the captivating
tale of timeless summer pleasures by
#1 New York Times bestselling author
Susan Wiggs! LAKESIDE COTTAGE If you
trust your heart, you’ll always know
who you are.... Each summer, Kate
Livingston returns to her family’s
lakeside cottage, a place of simple
living and happy times - a place
where she now hopes her shy son can
blossom. But her quiet life gets a
bit more interesting with the arrival
of an intriguing new neighbor, JD
Harris. Although she is a confirmed
single mother, Kate is soon drawn
into the sweetness of a summer
romance and discovers the passion of
a lifetime. JD is hardly able to
remember who he was before the media
genuine-lies-nora-roberts

frenzy of becoming an overnight hero
back in Washington, D.C....until he
escapes to this lovely, remote part
of the Northwest. Now Kate Livingston
and her son have rekindled the joy of
small pleasures and peace… But how
long will his blissful anonymity last
before reality comes banging at his
door? Titles originally published in
2005.
Genuine Lies Nora Roberts 2014-12
Texas Heat Fern Michaels 2013-03-01
The #1 New York Times bestselling
author of Texas Rich continues the
Coleman family saga that’s “fine fare
for Fern Michaels’s fans!” (The
Philadelphia Inquirer). Built before
World War II by domineering patriarch
Seth Coleman, Sunbridge, the
magnificent Austin, Texas, empire,
now belongs to Moss and Billie’s
daughter, Maggie. She’s invited the
whole family—and several hundred
guests—to a Fourth of July barbecue
in celebration of the renewed sense
of family pride she’s determined
tofrom
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forge. But as loved ones come
together, they bring old resentments
and new temptations destined to
generate more than a little heat. And
as Maggie hopes to be accepted as
mistress of Sunbridge, she also
struggles to be a good mother to her
resentful son Cole and her brokenhearted daughter, Sawyer. Then there
is her sister, Susan, a renowned
musician who arrives home for the
most terrifying performance of her
life. And in the midst of it all is
Maggie’s decision to divorce Cranston
Tanner and her love for another man—a
love that could cost her everything .
. . Praise for Texas Rich
“Fascinating, interesting, and
exciting. One of those rare books,
the kind the reader doesn’t want to
end. A real winner!” —Green Bay Press
Gazette “A big, rich book in every
way . . . I think Fern Michaels has
struck oil with this one.” —Patricia
Matthews “A steaming, sprawling saga
. . . As always, Fern Michaels writes
genuine-lies-nora-roberts

a full story with bigger-than-life
characters we would look forward to
meeting.” —Romantic Times
Genuine Lies Nora Roberts 2009-07-22
New York Times bestselling author
Nora Roberts weaves scandal,
celebrity secrets, and murder into an
explosive novel of Hollywood almost
too wicked not to be true: the story
of a legendary actress who knows too
much—and the woman she’s chosen to
reveal it all. . . . Eve Benedict is
the kind of subject who could make
any biographer’s career. Last of the
movie goddesses, she has two Oscars,
four ex-husbands, and a legion of
lovers, both famous and infamous. Now
she is ready to write a tell-all
memoir that has even Hollywood’s
richest and most powerful worried.
Julia Summers never dreamed of being
chosen to tell Eve’s story. But even
if it means transplanting herself and
her ten-year-old son from their quiet
life in Connecticut to the withering
limelight of Beverly Hills,Downloaded
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opportunity too great to pass up. But
Julia never imagined how far someone
would go to keep Eve Benedict’s book
from being published . . . until she
discovers just how dark Eve’s secrets
are. And the one man Julia hopes she
can trust—Eve’s stepson, Paul
Winthrop—may have the most to gain if
his stepmother’s story is never told
. . . and if Julia’s life ends before
she can write a word of the truth.
“Roberts does a beautiful job weaving
together the movie star’s tittilating
tales and the love story that
develops.”—USA Today
Dance of Dreams Nora Roberts
2020-03-03 From #1 New York Times
bestselling author Nora Roberts, two
ballet artists whose performances
grace the world’s most famous stages
discover a more passionate connection
when they engage in a Dance of
Dreams. Five years have passed since
prima ballerina Ruth Bannion joined
the company founded by Russian
choreographer Nikolai Davidov. Five
genuine-lies-nora-roberts

years of intense training and
conditioning to achieve the physical
perfection her impulsive mentor
demands of all his dancers. Five
years as student and teacher before
appearing on stage as equals in a
sensual ballet that will inspire Ruth
to break through Nikolai’s reserves
so they can finally share their
hearts’ desires for one another.
Private Scandals Nora Roberts
2021-09-28 "In the cutthroat world of
entertainment television, an up-andcoming talk show host is about to
learn the price of fame--and the cost
of betrayal."--Back cover.
Sweet Revenge Nora Roberts 2009-12-30
“You can’t bottle wish fulfillment,
but Nora Roberts certainly knows how
to put it on the page.”—The New York
Times At twenty-five, Princess
Adrianne lives a life most people
would envy. Beautiful and elegant,
she spends her days dabbling in
charities and her nights floating
from one glamorous gala to Downloaded
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But her pampered-rich-girl pose is a
ruse, a carefully calculated effort
to hide a dangerous truth. For ten
years Adrianne has lived for revenge.
As a child, she could only watch the
cruelty hidden behind the facade of
her parents’ fairy-tale marriage. Now
she has the perfect plan to make her
famous father pay. She will take
possession of the one thing he values
above all others—The Sun and the
Moon, a fabled necklace beyond price.
Yet just as she is poised to take her
vengeance, she meets a man who seems
to divine her every secret. Clever,
charming, and enigmatic, Philip
Chamberlain has his own private
reasons for getting close to Princess
Adrianne. And only when it’s too late
will she see the hidden danger . . .
as she finds herself up against two
formidable men—one with the knowledge
to take her freedom, the other with
the power to take her life. Praise
for Sweet Revenge “Move over, Sidney
Sheldon: the world has a new master
genuine-lies-nora-roberts

of romantic suspense, and her name is
Nora Roberts.”—Rex Reed “Her stories
have fueled the dreams of twenty-five
million readers.”—Entertainment
Weekly
Ever After Nora Roberts 2011-10-06 An
exclusive Nora Roberts short story.
Allena has always struggled to get
her life on track. And, true to form,
on a trip to Ireland she is
distracted by a beautiful ancient
pendant and a strange storm leaves
her stranded on a distant island.
Allena is forced to take shelter with
her rescuer: the rugged and surly
Conal. But Conal is horrified to see
Allena wearing the pendant - a sign
that fate is catching up with him. He
fights it at every turn, but the
enchanting Allena alters his life in
ways he never thought possible.
Key of Knowledge Nora Roberts 2015
With the promise of a million dollars
each dangled before them, the women
couldnt refuse. And as Malory found
the first key, they formed Downloaded
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friendship and decided to go into
business together. For Dana, that
meant her dream of owning a bookstore
was about to come true.
Divine Evil Nora Roberts 2009-07-22
In this gripping novel of small-town
scandal and sizzling passion, New
York Times bestselling author Nora
Roberts tells the story of a renowned
artist who confronts a mystery from
her past—and finds that her family
secrets have not been laid to rest.
Famed sculptor Clare Kimball has
commanded the attention of the New
York art world, but troubling
memories from childhood have drawn
her home to Maryland, to the town
where she grew up and where her
father died so long ago in
circumstances never really explained.
Nothing much has changed in
Emmitsboro—except Cameron Rafferty,
the onetime high-school bad boy
turned town sheriff. The only hint of
Cam’s wild nature is the light in his
eyes when he looks at Clare. In Cam’s
genuine-lies-nora-roberts

strong arms Clare is seduced into
falling in love—and into believing
that her small-town world is safe.
But within the dark woods of
Emmitsboro, something evil is
spreading its poisonous power. Now
Clare must pay the price for digging
up the secrets of the past . . . and
confront an evil that may be
unstoppable—because those who
practice it believe it is divine.
Happy Ever After Nora Roberts 2012 As
the public face of Vows wedding
planning company, Parker Brown has an
uncanny knack for fulfilling every
bride's vision, but she just can't
see where her own life is headed,
until mechanic Malcomb Kavanaugh
helps her retool her priorities and
gives her a good reason to risk her
heart for something more. Reprint.
From the Heart Nora Roberts 2000
Includes three of the romance
author's favorite novels.
Reflections Nora Roberts 2021-08-03 A
dance instructor sees Reflections
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herself in a talented student—and of
the love she can embrace with the
student’s father—in this passionate
novel from #1 New York Times
bestselling author Nora Roberts.
Lindsay Dunne has devoted her whole
life to ballet, pushing herself and
her students to achieve the perfect
beauty the craft requires. She loves
her career, helping ballerinas grace
the stage, and has never found her
lack of a loving relationship to be a
sacrifice. Until she meets Seth
Bannion, the guardian of Lindsay’s
most gifted protégé. An architect
with his own ideas of the girl’s
potential, Seth challenges Lindsay’s
tutoring, opening her eyes to the
possibilities of a future beyond
dance—and opening her heart to the
possibilities of love.
Carnal Innocence Nora Roberts
2009-08-26 New York Times bestselling
author Nora Roberts provides a potent
mix of small-town secrets, scandalous
romance, and down-home Southern
genuine-lies-nora-roberts

atmosphere as a young woman searching
for some bayou R&R finds herself
entangled in a serial killer’s wicked
web. Burned out and still reeling
from a love affair gone bad, worldclass violinist Caroline Waverly goes
to her grandparents’ home in
Innocence, Mississippi, for some
much-needed rest and relaxation.
Instead she finds herself overwhelmed
all over again—first by Tucker
Longstreet, a charming local with a
sideline in no-strings-attached
relationships, and then by a
deadlier, more disturbing
development. For Innocence is being
stalked by its very own serial
killer, whose brutal knife blows have
pierced the veil of tranquillity in
this sleepy Southern town and left a
trail of mutilated female corpses in
their wake. When a federal agent
arrives to investigate, the town’s
deepest secrets bubble to the surface
and suspicion turns on Tucker as the
most likely suspect. After Downloaded
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finds the latest murder victim
floating in the murky waters behind
her house, she too is inexorably
drawn into the path of a crazed
killer who may be closer than she
could have ever imagined.
True Betrayals Nora Roberts 1996
Living at a Virginia horse farm with
the mother she had never known,
Kelsey Byden becomes involved with a
high-stakes gambler who raises
troubling questions about her
mother's past
Suspicious Nora Roberts 2003 Presents
trio of full-length novels, including
"The Art of Deception," in which a
woman falls for a sexy stranger who
is not what he seems, and "Night
Moves," in which a young widow makes
a grisly discovery in her back yard,
sending her into the arms of a
gorgeous detective.
Public Secrets Nora Roberts 2009
Emma, the illegitimate child of a pop
music star, is rescued from her
violent, alcoholic mother by her
genuine-lies-nora-roberts

famous father and brought into a
world of glamour, wealth, and dark
secrets.
The Liar Nora Roberts 2015-04-14 In a
“sexy, suspenseful read,” #1 New York
Times bestselling author Nora Roberts
delivers “a slow-burning fuse of a
plot that ultimately explodes in a
nail-biting conclusion.”* Shelby
Foxworth lost her husband. Then she
lost her illusions… The man who took
her from Tennessee to an exclusive
Philadelphia suburb left her in
crippling debt. He was an adulterer
and a liar, and when Shelby tracks
down his safe-deposit box, she finds
multiple IDs. The man she loved
wasn’t just dead. He never really
existed. Shelby takes her three-yearold daughter and heads south to seek
comfort in her hometown, where she
meets someone new: Griff Lott, a
successful contractor. But her
husband had secrets she has yet to
discover. Even in this small town,
surrounded by loved ones, danger
isfrom
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closer than she knows—and threatens
Griff, as well. And an attempted
murder is only the beginning...
*Booklist (starred review)
204 Rosewood Lane Debbie Macomber
2020-08-10 Love always finds a way in
this heartwarming second installment
in the Cedar Cove series, only from
#1 New York Times bestselling author
Debbie Macomber Judge Olivia
Lockhart’s plate is full. Her
hometown of Cedar Cove is the kind of
community that’s always relied on
each other for support, but lately it
seems everybody needs somebody to
lean on, especially Olivia’s best
friend, Grace Sherman, whose husband
disappeared six months prior. Thirtyfive years together, then—just gone.
Moving forward without closure is
hardly ideal, but for librarian
Grace, it may be time to start a new
chapter. For Olivia, helping her good
friend start over is just the
beginning. There are enough
marriages, separations, and babies
genuine-lies-nora-roberts

being born in Cedar Cover to keep
anyone on their toes. And when
Olivia’s ex-husband makes it clear he
wants her back, it throws a serious
wrench at her on-again, off-again
relationship with newspaper editor
Jack Griffin. Sometimes the right
path isn’t always clear, but finding
the courage to follow your heart will
lead you right where you belong.
Previously published
Brazen Virtue Nora Roberts 2011
Detective Ed Jackson, an irresistible
police detective, and eccentric
mystery writer Grace McCabe struggle
to separate business from pleasure
while pursuing a deranged murderer
responsible for the brutal death of
Grace's sister, Kathleen, who had
been augmenting her income by working
as an at-home phone-sex operator.
Reissue.
Honest Illusions Nora Roberts 1993 A
magician's daughter has inherited her
father's talents-and his penchant for
jewel thievery. Then she meets
an from
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escape artist who captures her heart
and has secrets that could shatter
her illusions...
Under the Radar Fern Michaels
2009-05-26 The Sisterhood takes on a
cult in this breathtaking thriller
from the #1 New York Times
bestselling author of Final Justice.
A Sister’s work is never done—not
when there are wrongs to right and
underdogs to defend. Just returned to
their mountaintop hideaway after
their latest successful mission, the
seven fearless friends enjoy a
celebratory dinner and retire to bed.
But within an hour, an alarm sounds,
and the ladies rush into the compound
in time to see Myra and their mentor,
Charles, climbing aboard a
helicopter. All that’s left is a
mysterious note, signed by Charles.
Still reeling, the Sisters receive an
urgent call from retired justice
Pearl Barnes. Pearl runs an
underground railroad to help abused
and displaced women, and she’s just
genuine-lies-nora-roberts

rescued fourteen pregnant teenagers
who belong to a highly secretive and
controversial polygamy sect. But
keeping the girls safe will require
the kind of help only the Sisterhood
can provide—if they can band together
and go it alone . . . Series praise
“Spunky women who fight for truth,
justice, and the American way.”—Fresh
Fiction on Final Justice “Readers
will enjoy seeing what happens when
well-funded, very angry women take
the law into their own
hands.”—Booklist on Weekend Warriors
“Delectable . . . deliver[s] revenge
that’s creatively swift and sweet,
Michaels-style.”—Publishers Weekly on
Hokus Pokus
Partners Nora Roberts 2020-12-08
Under Currents Nora Roberts
2019-07-09 For both Zane and Darby,
their small town roots hold a
terrible secret. Now, decades later,
they've come together to build a new
life. But will the past set them free
or pull them under? Zane Bigelow
grew
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up in a beautiful, perfectly kept
house in North Carolina’s Blue Ridge
Mountains. Strangers and even Zane’s
own aunt across the lake see his
parents as a successful surgeon and
his stylish wife, making appearances
at their children’s ballet recitals
and baseball games. Only Zane and his
sister know the truth, until one
brutal night finally reveals cracks
in the facade, and Zane escapes for
college without a thought of looking
back... Years later, Zane returns to
his hometown determined to reconnect
with the place and people that mean
so much to him, despite the painful
memories. As he resumes life in the
colorful town, he meets a gifted
landscape artist named Darby, who is
on the run from ghosts of her own.
Together they will have to teach each
other what it means to face the past,
and stand up for the ones they love.

genuine-lies-nora-roberts

I'm Watching You Karen Rose
2008-11-16 I Know Their Crimes. Star
prosecutor Kristen Mayhew has a
dangerous secret admirer. He seems to
know her every thought, her every
move. He sends her letters. And he
kills the criminals she herself is
powerless to stop. I Hunt Down the
Guilty. This avenger even knows
Kristen's deepest secret-the one that
has kept her from surrendering her
heart to Abe Reagan, the police
detective sworn to protect her. Like
Kristen, Reagan is haunted by the
loss of something precious that can
never be regained. But in the shadow
of a calculating serial killer, the
two turn to each other and dare to
rediscover passion...even as the
messages and vicious murders
continue. Even as the killer's thirst
for retribution makes Kristen a
target for murder.
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